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May 8, 2013

i attended the May " meeting of Oregon Horse Country and the people there wanted to show their
support for SB835 by signing the attached. Oregon Horse Country is a group composed of people in the
horse business ranging from owners of equine farms and ranches to people who own horses. All of
these people want to not only promote and enhance the horse industry, but also promote the well-
being of horses in Oregon.

Thank you for considering this show of support for SB835.

Kaye Killgore

7815 SW 82™

Portland, OR 97223
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